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Dear ABAG,

We just read the new requirements for the 2023-2033 period. 

I would like to invite you to come out from behind your desk and stop working on those spreadsheets
for a day and visit Monte Sereno. 
I have lived here for 18 years, been on the planning commission and on the City Council, so I'm fairly
familiar with the City.

There are NO open lots in Monte Sereno. There are no strip malls to tear down and replace with
housing. The City is 100% built out. Completely full. So when you tell us we have to build 192 units, we
would appreciate your help in finding space to build them. 

Please advise us what to do. I'm pulling out what's left of my hair when I see your requirements. 

Respectfully,

Evert Wolsheimer




